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Information Letter No. 32 – Last call for the Zimmerwald Conference 2.0!

Dear friends of the United Front,

Only a few days remain until the Zimmerwald Conference 2.0 begins! Here some important final 
information.

1.) Take part online in the Zimmerwald Conference 2.0! Here’s the link:
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83922494410?pwd=0pyvec5elhOZQ2qBN5s4qkJ5QS71Ox.1 
Participation is free of charge. The conference begins on Saturday, September 6, at 9 a.m. CET 
and runs until approx. 7:30 p.m.

You can find your local time here with one click: https://www.timeanddate.de/zeitzonen/events?
msg=Zimmerwald+2.0+Conference&iso=20250906T09&p1=268&ah=10 

Since we are providing the link free of charge, we ask for donations to the United Front payable to 
the following account:

Solidarität International 
DE86 5019 0000 6100 8005 84 
Keyword: United Front
SWIFT/BIC: WELADED1GEK

2.) Take part in the open discussion by speaking, whether online or in person! Everyone has two 
minutes so that as many people as possible can say something and we can have a real debate.
If you want to join in at a specific time:
The opening goes from 9:00 to 10:00 CET
Block 1 “Danger of a world war: red alert!?” is planned from 10:00 to 12:30 CET
Block 2 “Fascism and preparation for war hand in hand” is planned from 1:15 pm to 3:45 pm CET
Block 3 “How do we strengthen the global movement against fascism and war?” Is planned from 
4:50 pm to 7:00 pm CET
Discussion and adoption of the consensus resolution is planned from 7:00 pm to 7:30 pm CET

3.) We are very pleased that we have received over 100 registrations for on-site participation! 
Registration for the conference will open on Saturday from 8 to 9 am. Please come early enough 
and register directly, as we want to start the conference exactly on time. The participation fee of 30 
euros plus the catering fee of 30 euros for food and beverages all day will be paid directly on site 
upon registration. Please have the 60 euros ready (the exact amount if possible)! Payment in 
Swiss francs is also possible; the exact exchange rate will be calculated in advance.

4.) Those arriving on Friday are cordially invited to the rooms of one of our hosts, ITIK. Their rooms 
will be open from 4:00 in the afternoon and there will be something to eat and the opportunity to 
get to know each other and to already register and pay. Take advantage of this wonderful invitation, 
for which we thank ITIK very much! 
If you are staying in private quarters, you should also register in the ITIK room first and will find out 
there when you will be collected to go to your accommodations.
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5.) The agreed set-up helpers, technicians etc. will meet at the conference hall from 5:30 pm. 
Those staying in private quarters will be told separately how to meet their hosts.

6.) All ongoing questions about the Zimmerwald Conference 2.0 should continue to be sent to the 
mail account unitedfrontsecretariat@protonmail.com, which will be intensively monitored. For 
emergencies, the following emergency number will be available from Friday, 12 noon: 0041 78 213 
95 45.

7.) Take part in the cultural festival on Saturday evening! Together we want to stage a wonderful 
cultural festival, and dance, sing and grow closer together! Whether songs, dances, slogans, 
poems or performances of other kinds – we look forward to getting to know your culture! You can 
write to us in advance about what you want to contribute, and it will be recorded on site. The 
cultural festival will not be broadcast online!

Now we wish you a successful final spurt during these last days in mobilizing for our important and 
beautiful conference – and a safe journey! If there are any changes or important information, we 
will contact you again if necessary.

Warm greetings of solidarity,
On behalf of the Consultative Committee
Monika Gärtner-Engel, Edithluz Irene Castro Muñoz, Co-Presidents of the United Front
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